
BOARD	MEETING	
NOTIFICATION	

	
	
	
Hi	Everyone!	
	
	
	
The	YFMC	Board	will	be	holding	a	meeting	on	September	29,	2018	at	10am	at	the	Bear	
Library	meeting	room	#	3	to	discuss	issues	on	the	agenda	found	on	the	reverse	side	of	this	
notice.		
	
Although	this	meeting	is	for	discussion	between	Board	Members	only,	residents	are	
welcome	to	attend	the	meeting	for	listening	purposes.		When	the	Board	has	concluded	our	
business,	any	residents	in	attendance	will	then	be	given	the	opportunity	to	bring	any	new	
business	to	the	Board.		Since	this	is	not	a	General	Membership	meeting,	all	topics	brought	
to	the	Board	by	residents	will	be	noted	for	research	and	will	be	added	to	the	agenda	at	the	
next	General	Membership	meeting	when	all	residents	can	be	present	to	comment	and	
vote,	if	necessary.		Minutes	of	this	meeting	will	be	posted	to	the	website	at	
www.yorkfarms.org	for	all	residents	to	view	and	be	up	to	date	on	what	was	discussed.	
	
Our	website	at	www.yorkfarms.org	does	have	a	calendar	of	events	so	everyone	can	also	
check	for	future	meetings	there.	
	
	
	


